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16th October 2013


FROM AMOS IMBEVA 
TO SPONSOR SAGA KJARTANSDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Saga,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Greetings from your foster son Amos Imbeva!

I am sorry your foster son has been sick since April. The cold weather brought him problems, and he was admitted at Kenyatta National Hospital for two weeks, when discharged the chest problem never ended for the whole of second term; from June July, August, September and October. Amos is in bed and very week.

I am very worried about his health, he breathes so fast, his eyes are more wider and very red, always having high temperature. His drugs are not supportive, since his doctor said he must be passed through surgery but am afraid of his weak body.

Amos is sick and very ill, his classmates of Class seven always visits him and pray for him. He could be in class eight next year, for final examinations to join high school. I am afraid of his health, please pray for Amos your foster son. 

Thank you and God bless,

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.



